FEDERAL SECURITY AGENCY U. S. OFFICE OF EDUCATION WASHINGTON

August 27, 1943

Mr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Your letter of August 24th addressed to the Commissioner has been referred to me for attention.

We expect the manual, Physical Fitness for Students in Colleges and Universities, to be off the press in the next few weeks. At that time your University will receive a complimentary copy. Additional copies may be purchased from the Superintendent of Documents, Washington, D. C., for a small charge. The price cannot be set until printing is completed.

Sincerely yours,

Jackson R. Sharman Principal Specialist in Physical Fitness

